peempw HUDSON

ENGINEERING
&
CONSULTING, P.C.

December 9, 2021

Anthony Oliveri, P.E.
Consulting Engineer

570 Taxter Road, Suite 300
Elmsford, NY 10523

Re: Site Plan Review
54 Clinton Avenue
Village of Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522

Dear Anthony Oliveri,

On behalf of the applicant, our office has reviewed your Memorandum dated December 8, 2021,
and offers the following responses:

1.) Provided under separate cover.
2) Provided under separate cover.
3.) The storm drain cleanout has been correctly called out on sheet C-1.

4) A concrete washout and concrete detail have been added to sheet C-1 and C-2
respectively.

5.) The callout for the 18”x18” precast drain inlet on sheet C-1 has been revised to indicate
an 18” sump instead of a 1’ sump.

We respectfully request that you review the enclosed submittal. If you should have any additional
questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact our office at (914) 909-0420, or via
email at shea@hudsonec.com.

Thank you.

Shea Graham,
Project Engineer

45 Knollwood Road — Suite 201 - Elmsford, NY 10523 (914) 909-0420 Fax (914) 560-2086



